City

Of Jim Owczarski
4 City Clerk
M jl : ]k jowcza@milwaukee.gov
waukee Office of the City Clerk

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

May 4, 2021

Brandon P Rivas
2120 E Menlo Bl
Shorewood, WI 53211

Dear Brandon Rivas:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 20, 2021, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the Common Council to deny your application for your Class D Operator’s license based on
your second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, May 4, 2021, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Class D Operator’s license application based on your second
nonappearance. '

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ANNES R. OWCZAR
Flerk

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W 53202 %
Ph 414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 * milwaukee.gov/cityclerk =
one (414) 414 milwaukee.gov/cityc '%///

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Jim Owczarski
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O
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Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

May 4, 2021
Saeed Sheikh Atty. Jan Pierce
Discount Quick Mart Inc 2018 S 1st St
8334 W Appleton Ave #517
Milwaukee, WI 53218 Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Sheikh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 20, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a ninety (90) day suspension, the
Extended Hours Establishments license the premises located at 8334 W Appleton Ave
(“Discount Quick Mart INC”) based on the police report.

On April 23, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Extended Hours
Estbalishments license in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed, with
a ninety (90) day suspension, based on the police report. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 4, 2021,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a ninety (90) day suspension, the Extended Hours Establishment license based on
the police report. Said suspension is effective May 4, 2021 until 11:59 p.m. on August 1, 2021.

Respectfully,
JAMES R« O
Cifly Clerk ,

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 b
Ph 414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 + milwaukee.gov/cityclerk o
one (414) ax (414) 456 » milwaukee.gov/citycler .////

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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May 4, 2021
Atty. Jan Pierce Saeed Sheikh
2018 S 1st St Discount Quick Mart Inc
#517 8334 W Appleton Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53207 Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Sheikh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 20, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a ninety (90) day suspension, the
Extended Hours Establishments license the premises located at 8334 W Appleton Ave
(“Discount Quick Mart INC”) based on the police report.

On April 23, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Extended Hours
Estbalishments license in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed, with
a ninety (90) day suspension, based on the police report. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 4, 2021,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a ninety (90) day suspension, the Extended Hours Establishment license based on
the police report. Said suspension is effective May 4, 2021 until 11:59 p.m. on August 1, 2021.

Respectfully,

JAMES R-OW
Cigly Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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May 4, 2021
Tino Bates ; Atty. Michael Maistelman
Truth Lounge, LLC 8989 N Port Washington Rd
1111 N Old World Third St Suite 207
Milwaukee, WI 53203 Milwaukee, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Bates:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 20, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a ten (10) day suspension, the Class B
Tavern, Food Dealer, Sidewalk Dining, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses the premises
located at 1111 N Old World Third St (“Truth Lounge™) based on the police report, aldermanic
and neighborhood testimony.

On April 23, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern,
Food Dealer, Sidewalk Dining, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed, with a ten (10) day suspension, based on
the police report, aldermanic and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 4, 2021,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a ten (10) day suspension, the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, Sidewalk Dining, and
Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report, aldermanic and neighborhood
testimony. Said suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on May 27, 2021 until 11:59 p.m. on June 5,
2021.

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, W 53202 —
Ph 4)286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 + milwaukee.gov/cityclerk <
one (414) ax (414) 4 milwaukee.gov/citycler 'j///

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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May 4, 2021

Atty. Michael Maistelman Tino Bates

8989 N Port Washington Rd Truth Lounge, LL.C

Suite 207 1111 N Old World Third St

Milwaukee, WI 53217 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Bates:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 20, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a ten (10) day suspension, the Class B
Tavern, Food Dealer, Sidewalk Dining, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses the premises
located at 1111 N Old World Third St (“Truth Lounge”) based on the police report, aldermanic
and neighborhood testimony.

On April 23, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern,
Food Dealer, Sidewalk Dining, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed, with a ten (10) day suspension, based on
the police report, aldermanic and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 4, 2021,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a ten (10) day suspension, the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, Sidewalk Dining, and
Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report, aldermanic and neighborhood
testimony. Said suspension is effective 12:01 a.m. on May 27, 2021 until 11:59 p.m. on June 5,
2021.

Respectfully,

'
JAMES R. OWCZARSKI
Cityj Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

May 4, 2021

Margaret Starich
3619A N 85th St
Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Margaret Starich:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 20, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council not to renew your Class D Operator’s license based
on your second nonappearance.

On April 23, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class D Operator’s
license in which the Committee recommended that the license not be renewed based on your
second nonappearance. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, May 4, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or
by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted
not to renew the Class D Operator’s license based on your second nonappearance. Said
nonrenewal is effective May 4, 2021.

Respectfully,
A S
Flerk
City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, WI 53202 . L
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 2&?6—3456 . mi.lwatlkee.govlcitycierk ’//j
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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May 4, 2021

Ron Stokes

Roaring Fork LLC

241 N Broadway Av #501
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Stokes:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 20, 2021, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to renew, with a ninety (90) day suspension, the
Extended Hours Establishments license the premises located at 1150 N Water St (“Qdoba
Mexican Grill”) based on the police report and aldermanic testimony.

On April 23, 2021, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Extended Hours
Estbalishments license in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed, with
a ninety (90) day suspension, based on the police report and aldermanic testimony. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
Tuesday, May 4, 2021, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council.
At that date, time, and place, you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of
the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew, with a ninety (90) day suspension, the Extended Hours Establishment license based on
the police report and aldermanic testimony. Said suspension is effective May 4, 2021 until 11:59
p.m. on August 1, 2021,

Respectfully,
72 ESQ\’
Clerk
City Hall * Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202 L%%
Ph 414) 286-2221 - 414) 286-3456 * mil kee.gov/cityclerk
one (414) 21 « Fax (414) 6 * milwaukee.gov/citycler| 'Zf’//

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE



